
 

Business Managers Report for February 2024 
 

         Members available for work: Plumbers-0, Fitters-0, Apprentices-15, HVAC-2,                                         

Members Traveled Out- 36   

   

     We had 69 call outs for the month of January, need for manpower: DSI is needing pipefitters for 

their Data Center projects, Texas Critical Systems is in the need of Stick/Tig welders for Southwest 

Research project.  Work out look is great manpower call outs are expected to be consistently coming 

in throughout the year so please be sure to have your contact information up to date.  

     I will be attending the 2025 Pipe Trades Training & Technology Conference in conjunction with the 

Organizing Conference in Grapevine on February 10th-14th . I will also be attending New Business 

Manager Seminar in Annapolis Maryland on February 23rd – 28th.  

    JATC has added 65 new 1st year apprentices into our current work force, these apprentices will be 

attending school in September for the 2025 school year. We will be having another set of interviews 

this summer so if you know of anyone interested in joining the apprenticeship program have them 

contact the training department @ (210) 226-2661 so that they can turn in all the required documents 

needed before then.  

      Please keep up on your deaths, the 142 website is working for paying dues and deaths online 

again, if you want to know how to use that feature check out the instructions on the www.local142 

website, you can still drop a check in the mail or call to make a payment, there is quite a few 

members owing over 3 months deaths and we are not taking in enough to cover the monthly 

premium.  

 

 Fraternally,  

Trino Baltazar 
 Business Manager 

http://www.local142/

